
O F F I C E  O F  T H E  C I T Y  M A N A G E R  

January 22,2007 

TO: CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: CITY MANAGER 

SUBJECT: FEDERAL LEGISLATIVE PLATFORM 

At a special meeting of the Legislative Policy Committee, two revisions to the City 
Manager's Recommended Federal Legislative Platform were proposed by the 
Committee. They are as follows: 

1. Urgent Care Facility: The Committee recommended removing the 
following line in the project description: Plans for the property include 
co-locating other complementary services (e.g., laboratory and 
radiology services, primary care satellite, occupational health, health 
insurance outreach, linkage to other health and social services, 
nutrition and fitness education) on the site to improve overall access to 
care and to support community wellness. The Committee felt that the 
focus should only be on urgent care at this time. 

2. Raymond Basin Water Reliability Program: The Committee 
recommended that the title of the Project be changed to ""Southern 
California Foothill Communities Water Supply Reliability Program" 
which is a more appropriate project name. The Raymond Basin is the 
lead along with other water districts. 
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Agenda Report 

TO: CITY COUNCIL DATE: January 22,2007 

THROUGH: LEGISLATIVE POLICY COMMITTEE (January 16, 2007) 

FROM: CITY MANAGER 

SUBJECT: FEDERAL LEGISLATIVE PLATFORM 

RECOMMENTATION 

It is recommended that the City Council approve the Federal Legislative Platform 
for 2007. 

BACKGROUND 

In conjunction with the City's federal lobbyists, staff prepares a legislative 
platform each year to serve as the foundation for a focused advocacy strategy. 
The platform outlines the City's position on a broad range of current issues 
providing staff and lobbyists with direction to pursue advocacy on these issues. 

The 2007 platform includes requests for funding in five areas and outlines other 
areas of interest. The funding requests are: 

Perchlorate Contamination 
Transit Maintenance Facility 
Robinson Park Rehabilitation and Renovation 
Water System Improvement Program 
Interoperable Communications 
Urgent Care Facility 
Pasadena Healthcare Link 
Soundwalls on Route 210 

In addition to the issues listed in this report, the city will need to take positions on 
a number of regional and legislative issues. Similar to the past years, staff will 
return to City Council with recommendations on new issues as they may impact 
Pasadena. 
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Fiscal Impact 

Funds for the legislative advocate are included in the City Council operating 
budget. 

Respectfully submitted, / 

CYNTHIA J. KURTZ 
City Manager 

Approved by: 

J LIE A. GUTIERREZ w k  
fssistant City Manager 


























